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Which one will YOU be?

Attend an Introduction to

SECURITY CLEARANCES and BACKGROUND CHECKS
Wednesday, November 9, 2016 in Room 103 of the Garrett Information 

Enterprise Center (GIEC) on Garrett College's McHenry Campus from 12-1 PM
The need for a security status is prevalent in all industries. All occupational specialties require employers to have a pool of 

potential employees who have the ability to meet and pass the challenges of rigorous background checks and security clearance 

screening processes. 

Learn from Prince George’s Community College how students can navigate the delicate and often complex process of 

seeking, obtaining, and maintaining a security clearance. Emphasis will be placed on how to recognize, identify, and 

avoid actions and behaviors that hinder the process. This event is designed for those seeking employment with the 

federal government or contractors for the intelligence community; diplomatic and other government agencies; law 

enforcement; and the health care industry. 

Who should attend? Anyone looking for information on the 

security clearance process including 

students, faculty and staff. 

RSVP by 11/7/16 to

jill.horner@garrettcollege.edu




